
Dear [Admissions Committee/Principal's 

Name], 

I am writing to introduce my child, [Child's Name], who is applying for admission to [School's 

Name] for the [Grade/Year] academic year. We are excited about the opportunity for 

[him/her/them] to join such a distinguished institution. 

[Child's Name] is a motivated and enthusiastic student with a passion for [mention interests or 

subjects]. [He/She/They] has consistently demonstrated [mention any relevant achievements, 

qualities, or extracurricular involvement]. 

As parents, we value [School's Name]'s commitment to [mention school values or programs that 

align with your beliefs or expectations], and we believe it would be an ideal environment for 

[Child's Name] to thrive academically and socially. 

Thank you for considering [Child's Name]'s application. We look forward to the possibility of 

joining your school community and are eager to contribute to it as well. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Address] 


